
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

November 03, 2021 

 

 

 
Announcing the launch of 

Steven Marshall Memorial Athletic Fund 

A fund to provide charitable contributions to local youth athletic programs 
in memory of Steven Marshall. 

 

 

Mountain City, TN - On the 4th anniversary of the tragic loss of Steven 
Marshall, his family and friends are announcing the launch of the Steven 
Marshall Memorial Athletic Fund 
(StevenMarshallFund.com). 
  
Steven was a devoted 
Christian, husband of Danae, and 
father to two of the county’s 
outstanding athletes in our youth 
sports programs, Tanner and Sawyer. 
Steven was an active coach, 
assistant, statistician, mentor, and 
friend to many of our county’s 
greatest assets, our children and 
youth. 

 

 

A fund to provide charitable contributions to local 
youth athletic programs in memory of Steven 
Marshall. 
 
StevenMarshallFund.com 

 

 

Steven Marshall 
(June 05, 1980 – November 03, 2017) 

 

 

Contact: Michael Hensley 

423-431-9781 

info@stevenmarshallfund.com
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Donations are being solicited to help provide monetary assistance in Steven’s memory 
and honor to: 

 
- Johnson County Youth Sports League Programs 

- JCMS Athletic Programs 

- JCHS Athletic Programs 

- School/Community organizations and/or individuals will be able to request 
monetary assistance from this fund to go towards special sports related projects 
as needed when funds are available.      

- Future goals will be to provide special events for our community and youth in a 
variety of other programs, such as a potential Motorcycle/Dirt-bike safety 
class. Details will be forth coming. 

  

  

Read more about Steven in Tim’s Tomahawk Talk article:  
A Tribute to Steven Marshall 

https://www.thetomahawk.com/sports/tims-tomahawk-talk-a-tribute-to-steven-marshall/ 

 
If interested in contributing to this cause, please visit the website, 
stevenmarshallfund.com, or you can make donations for this fund in person at Farmers 
State Bank in Mountain City, TN. Full details are on the website. 
 
100% of all funds raised will be donated directly to existing youth sports 
organizations, and other nonprofits in Johnson County, TN. 
  
May you all be blessed for your generosity. Steven would be humbled and appreciative 
of your endeavor to help with this worthy cause in his memory!  
 

“Four years gone but not forgotten” 
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